
Reasons for work Statement

6 Bracken Close Chorley - 25% crown reduction to trees under a TPO

This document is to support the application for Tree works: Trees in conservation
areas/subject to TPOs.

During recent high winds, the trees which are subject to this application have become unsafe
with large branches falling from the trees and landing on the roof of the house at the address
and the driveway which are situated below the trees. This has resulted in branches and roof
tiles, which have been damaged and dislodged by falling branches, landing on and around
vehicles below the trees.

To prevent serious damage or injury caused by falling branches, this application proposes to
reduce the size of the crown of the trees, removing any dead and brittle branches. The
proposed works will be undertaken by a Tree Surgeon.


